
REDWOOD COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

September 29, 2023 

The Board of County Commissioners met in work session at 8:00 a.m. for the purpose of    
discussing the proposed 2024 Salaries for the elected officials. Present for the discussion was County 
Commissioners Jim Salfer, Dennis Groebner, Dave Forkrud, Bob Van Hee, Rick Wakefield, County 
Administrator Vicki Kletscher, Administration Assistant Sierra Fluck, County Sheriff Jason Jacobson, 
County Recorder Joyce Anderson, Auditor-Treasurer Jean Price, County Attorney Jenna Peterson.

The Board of County Commissioners met in regular session at 9:50 a.m. in the 
Commissioner’s Room in the Government Center, Redwood Falls, Minnesota. 

Present for all or portions of the meeting were Commissioners Dennis Groebner, Rick 
Wakefield, Bob Van Hee, Jim Salfer, and Dave Forkrud, County Administrator Vicki Kletscher, 
Administration Assistant Sierra Fluck. 

 Chair Salfer called the Meeting to order asking for the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

ADMINISTRATOR 

• On motion by Groebner, second by Van Hee, the Board voted unanimously to certify the
2024 Preliminary Levy at $18,103,139 with the adjusted tax levy set at $17,197,510
representing a 11.9% increase from the 2023 levy.  The Truth in Taxation meeting is set
for November 28, 2023, at 6:00 p.m.

ADJOURN 

• There being no further business, Chair Salfer declared the meeting adjourned at 10:03 a.m.

__________________________________ 
Jim Salfer, Chair 
Board of County Commissioners Attest: ____________________________ 

     Vicki Kletscher 
     County Administrator 


